
Coonawarra Rail Trail is a shared 
walking & cycling trail using the disused railway line. 

The sealed section of the trail spans 18.7 km from  
Riddoch Street, Penola to Glenroy Bool Lagoon Road, Coonawarra.

 This project was made possible through the generous support of both  
the Federal and State Governments.

Join us for the
official opening of the 

COONAWARRA RAIL TRAIL
to be held on 

Saturday, 5 November 2022 
at 12.30 pm

at the 
Coonawarra Soldiers Memorial Park



EVENT LOCATION
Coonawarra Soldiers Memorial Park

Funding of the Project
Federal Government
Local Roads Community Infrastructure Program – Phase 2	 $736,052
Local Roads Community Infrastructure Program – Phase 3	 $928,596

State Government
State Bicycle Fund					     $200,000

Local Government
Wattle Range Council contribution			   $200,000

Total Funds  				           $2,064,648

The Coonawarra Rail Trail project was jointly funded by the Australian 
Government, South Australian Government and the Wattle Range Council. 
Australian Government funding of over $1.66 million was provided through the 
Local Roads and Community Infrastructure (LRCI) Program. 

This program supports local councils to deliver priority local road and 
community infrastructure projects across Australia, supporting jobs and the 
resilience of local economies to help communities bounce back from the 
COVID-19 pandemic.


